Courageous Learners Inspired For Future Experiences



## Cliffe VC Primary School

Friday, 04 November 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am pleased to announce that as part of our French Curriculum Year 5 pupils have been invited to attend a Year 5 French Day at Brayton Academy on Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> November 2016, along with various other local schools. Pupils will be travelling by coach with Mrs Hay, leaving school at 9am and will return in time for lunch as normal.

To cover the cost of this educational trip we will be asking for a voluntary contribution on **ParentPay of £5.00.** 

As the school is now cashless and we are striving to become paperless, we are asking parents to give consent on ParentPay by ticking the consent box instead of signing a letter.

Could you please give consent by Monday 7th November 2016.

Should you have any queries, please come and see me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Hay Head teacher







